
MTNL Messaging 

Dear MTNL Email User: 
 
MTNL will be performing a Hardware maintenance on Email servers for bringing in latest 
generation servers and storage and taking the old servers offline. Once these changes are 
done, MTNL intends to introduce exciting new changes to Email infrastructure including 
better features, more storage, etc. 

 
This change is to be done on 28-7-2016 evening. There will be no downtime. Users can 
continue to send / receive emails as before. However, if you have stored any data in the 
current Email server, those will not be available from 28/07/2016 evening to 29/7/2016 
evening. 
 
It is expected to be a smooth transition. Thanks for supporting us all along.This upgrade will 
bring better features for MTNL Email users. If you do have any queries, please contact our 
helpdesk on Telephone Nos –24331175/24329434/24331408 or on Email–ID 
mailsupport@mtnl.net.in.  

 
Thanks & Regards, 
MTNL Email Help Desk 

 


